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INDIAN HEALTH SERVICE
PEACH SPRINGS HEALTH CENTER

FEDERAL HOLIDAY
CLOSURE NOTICE

This Monday, October 12, 2020 Peach Springs Health Center (PSHC)
will be closed in observance of Columbus Day.

Regular business hours will resume on
Tuesday, October 13, 2020.

For all urgent care, please contact
EMS at 928-769-2205
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